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Djibran is universally compatible subsequent to any devices to read.

London In The Nineteenth Century Jerry White 2011-06-08 Jerry White's London
in the Nineteenth Century is the richest and most absorbing account of the
city's greatest century by its leading expert. London in the nineteenth
century was the greatest city mankind had ever seen. Its growth was
stupendous. Its wealth was dazzling. Its horrors shocked the world. This was
the London of Blake, Thackeray and Mayhew, of Nash, Faraday and Disraeli.
Most of all it was the London of Dickens. As William Blake put it, London
was 'a Human awful wonder of God'. In Jerry White's dazzling history we
witness the city's unparalleled metamorphosis over the course of the century
through the daily lives of its inhabitants. We see how Londoners worked,
played, and adapted to the demands of the metropolis during this century of
dizzying change. The result is a panorama teeming with life.
First Day, Hooray! Nancy Poydar 1999 All over town, Ivy Green and her bus
driver and her teacher and the other school employees get ready for the
first day of school.
Smart Couples Finish Rich, Revised and Updated David Bach 2018-01-09
“[David Bach’s] advice is heartfelt and worthy. For most couples struggling
to make their financial lives smoother, this is a good place to get the
dialogue rolling.” –USA Today #1 New York Times bestselling author David
Bach has helped millions of couples plan for a future they love with more
than 7 million of his books in print. And now, completely updated and
revised, Smart Couples Finish Rich, America’s favorite money book, is back.
You’ll discover the latest techniques to live a life as a couple, where your
values align and your money decisions become easier. Whether newlyweds, a
couple planning for retirement or already retired, this timeless classic
provides couples with easy-to-use tools that cover everything from credit
card management to detailed investment advice to long term care. Together
you’ll learn why couples who plan their finances together, stay together!
Battle of the Beasts (House of Secrets, Book 2) Chris Columbus 2014-03-27
Book two in the bestselling HOUSE OF SECRETS series. Get ready for another

action-packed adventure!
April Foolishness Teresa Bateman 2014-08-01 AV2 Fiction Readalong by Weigl
brings you timeless tales of mystery, suspense, adventure, and the lessons
learned while growing up. These celebrated children’s stories are sure to
entertain and educate while captivating even the most reluctant readers. Log
on to www.av2books.com, and enter the unique book code found on page 2 of
this book to unlock an extra dimension to these beloved tales. Hear the
story come to life as you read along in your own book.
The Bugliest Bug Carol Diggory Shields 2002 All kinds of insects compete to
see who is the "bugliest" bug of all, but there is a sinister surprise
behind the contest.
Christmas Moon Denys Cazet 1988 Patrick misses Grandpa, especially at
Christmas, but his mother helps him remember happy times with Grandpa and to
use what Grandpa taught him to make Christmas happy for himself and his
friends.
The Color of Our Sky Amita Trasi 2017-04-18 In the spirit of Khaled
Hosseini, Nadia Hashimi and Shilpi Somaya Gowda comes this powerful debut
from a talented new voice—a sweeping, emotional journey of two childhood
friends in Mumbai, India, whose lives converge only to change forever one
fateful night. India, 1986: Mukta, a ten-year-old village girl from the
lower caste Yellama cult has come of age and must fulfill her destiny of
becoming a temple prostitute, as her mother and grandmother did before her.
In an attempt to escape her fate, Mukta is sent to be a house girl for an
upper-middle class family in Mumbai. There she discovers a friend in the
daughter of the family, high spirited eight-year-old Tara, who helps her
recover from the wounds of her past. Tara introduces Mukta to an entirely
different world—one of ice cream, reading, and a friendship that soon
becomes a sisterhood. But one night in 1993, Mukta is kidnapped from Tara’s
family home and disappears. Shortly thereafter, Tara and her father move to
America. A new life in Los Angeles awaits them but Tara never recovers from
the loss of her best friend, or stops wondering if she was somehow
responsible for Mukta's abduction. Eleven years later, Tara, now an adult,
returns to India determined to find Mukta. As her search takes her into the
brutal underground world of human trafficking, Tara begins to uncover longburied secrets in her own family that might explain what happened to
Mukta—and why she came to live with Tara’s family in the first place. Moving
from a traditional Indian village to the bustling modern metropolis of
Mumbai, to Los Angeles and back again, this is a heartbreaking and beautiful
portrait of an unlikely friendship—a story of love, betrayal, and,
ultimately, redemption.
Here Comes the Crocodile Kathryn White 2012 Here comes the crocodile! And
he's sniffing and he's snarling. And he's grumbling and he's growling. And
his great big tummy's rumbling . . . Oh no! He's hungry. RUN!
The Blood and the Glory Billye Brim 1997-10-23 Salvation is more than just
being saved from sin. Salvation is being saved to the glory of God. We were
created in the likeness and the image of God, and it is His desire for us to
be crowned with His glory and honor. The Blood and the Glory reveals how the
power of the Blood of Jesus and the glory of God fit together in God's plan
of redemption. This exciting book draws from the experiences of great
leaders of faith from the past to rekindle the power of the Blood of Jesus

in the Church today. Combining personal stories with strong biblical
principles, Billye Brim teaches the importance of depending upon the Blood
of Jesus in your daily walk with God. You will understand as never before
that without the Blood of Jesus, it is impossible to be prepared for the
glory of God. By using the principles outlined in this book you will learn:
How to use the Blood of Jesus to overcome the enemy How to use the Blood of
Jesus to protect your family How to draw a blood line around your property
and possessions How to maintain victory through the Blood of Jesus How the
Blood of Jesus is connected to the outpourings of the Holy Spirit. We are in
the last days. The circle of glory is almost complete. It is through the
Blood of Jesus that we can be redeemed to our rightful place of glory and
honor in the kingdom of God.
The Curse of the Dolphin Beth Swinnerton 2000 When accident-prone Jack and
Olly sneak into school one evening, they surprise two men in the act of
stealing the school's new Environment Prize, a silver dolphin. But this is
just the start of their troubles as they impulsively set off on the trail of
the thieves, leading to a hilarious series of misadventures.
Sheep Take a Hike Nancy E. Shaw 1996-08 Having gotten lost on a chaotic
hike in the great outdoors, the sheep find their way back by following the
trail of wool they have left.
Port Facility Security Officer International Maritime Organization
2011-10-03 This model course has been based on MSC/Circ 1188, 'Guidelines on
training and certification for Port Facility Security Officers', and aims to
provide knowledge to those who may be designated to perform the duties and
responsibilities of a Port Facility Security Officer (PFSO), as defined in
section A/2.1.8 (and section A/17) of the ISPS Code, and in particular the
duties and responsibilities with respect to the security of a port facility,
for ensuring the development (or for developing) of a Port Facility Security
Assessment, for ensuring the development (or for developing) of,
implementing, maintaining and updating a Port Facility Security Plan and for
liaising with Ship Security Officers (SSOs) and with Company Security
Officers (CSOs).
Surrender the Heart M. L. Tyndall 2010 On the brink of the war of 1812,
Marianne Denton must marry to unlock her inheritance. Without the money, her
mother can't receive medical care and her sister will be destitute. But Noah
Brenin needs to sail his cargo to England before the war commences in order
to prove his worth to his father and make enough money so he won't have to
marry at all. When Noah walks out on their engagement party, Marianne chases
him down and ends up on his merchantman out at sea. The situation is
impressed into the British navy. While a young lad's prophecy of destiny
looms over them both, Marianne and Noah are forced to face their darkest
fears as they desperately try to escape and fulfill their destinies destinies that could change the course of the war and history forever-Princess Hayya dan Panen Stroberi Erlina Ayu Suatu ketika, hasil panen
stroberi di Kerajaan Tabarik melimpah. Para petani bingung bagaimana cara
memanfaatkannya. Tapi, Princess Hayya punya ide cemerlang. Apa yang akan
dilakukan Princess Hayya dengan stroberi-stroberi itu, ya? [Mizan
Publishing, DAR! Mizan, Islamic, Princess, Kisah, Anak, Islam, Indonesia]
Love, Exes, and Ohs (Cactus Creek, Book 4: Isaac & Xoey) Violet Duke
2015-03-17 She's his best friend, and the woman he never stopped loving...

To this day, Isaac McKnight still has no idea why the perfectly-imperfectwoman-for-him put an end to their relationship out of the blue. He made sure
they stayed friends though. But now, it's a year later and he and Xoey are
steadily getting sucked deeper into buddy-zone galaxy, with its dangerous
proximity to watch-me-settle-down-with-someone-else abyss. That is...until
one drunken confession changes everything. He's the world's greatest ex, and
the man she can't risk losing... For Xoey Montenegro, history has taught her
that sometimes, it's Prince Charming who does the vanishing. So, as far as
tequila-fueled plans for her still-unrecovered love life go, a match-finding
formula analyzing the exes responsible for her most epic 'ohs' seems
brilliant. The only problem with her genius man-quation, however, is the one
ex she never truly got over. Her best friend Isaac. "Every time I pick up
one of Violet's stories, I know I'll be in for a heartfelt, emotional, and
FUN read. Her heroes are just so swoony and sweet. And sexy!" -- #1 New York
Times Bestselling Author Lauren Blakely THE CACTUS CREEK SERIES Love,
Chocolate, and Beer [Luke & Dani] Love, Diamonds, and Spades [Rylan & Quinn]
Love, Tussles, and Takedowns [Hudson & Lia] Love, Exes, and Ohs [Isaac &
Xoey] All the Cactus Creek novels are standalone novels with feel good HEAs.
Enjoy! :)
Micro- and Nanobubbles Hideki Tsuge 2014-08-04 Microbubbles and nanobubbles
have several characteristics that are comparable with millimeter- and
centimeter-sized bubbles. These characteristics are their small size, which
results in large surface area and high bioactivity, low rising velocity,
decreased friction drag, high internal pressure, large gas dissolution
capacity, negatively charged surface, and ability to be crushed and form
free radicals. Microbubbles and nanobubbles have found applications in a
variety of fields such as engineering, agriculture, environment, food, and
medicine. Microbubbles have been successfully used in aquacultures of
oysters in Hiroshima, scallops in Hokkaido, and pearls in Mie Prefecture,
Japan. This field has shown a strong potential for growth. This book
comprehensively discusses microbubbles and nanobubbles and their application
in aquaculture, environment, engineering, medicine, stock raising,
agriculture, and marine industry. It presents their potential as a new
technology that can be utilized globally.
Dragon Bones Lisa See 2010 When the body of an American archaeologist turns
up in the Yangtze, Liu Hulan, an agent for the Chinese government, and her
American husband, David Stark, investigate and find that the murder may be
tied to a missing priceless artifact.
Biting Anorexia Lucy Howard-Taylor 2009 My name is Lucy. I am in recovery
from anorexia nervosa and major depression, each of which almost killed me.
So begins Biting Anorexia, an extraordinary account of a teenage girl's
descent into the tortured existence of anorexia and her arduous, remarkable
recovery. Much of this unflinchingly candid memoir is ripped directly from
the pages of author Lucy Howard-Taylor's diary as she struggled with the
torturous condition, offering a rare glimpse into the thoughts and fears
that grip the minds of those struggling with anorexia, the most fatal of all
psychiatric illnesses. Tinged with a wicked sense of humor, Lucy's
beautifully written, penetrating insights capture the overpowering anxiety
that comes with anorexia and reveal the challenge of recovery. This
courageous and compelling story will inspire and support those troubled with

the condition, and their family and friends, the world over. … a graphic yet
poetic insight into the pain and suffering experienced by sufferers of
eating disorders. --Claire Vickery, CEO and founder of The Butterfly
Foundation
OFF. Your Digital Detox for a Better Life Tanya Goodin 2017-08-03
"...forced me to look honestly at my habits, and now I know how to change
them". The Pool Log off your social media. Turn off your notifications.
Switch off your devices. And feel better. Lost without your phone?
Exhausted? Unable to relax or focus? We tap, swipe and click on our devices
2,617 times per day. We spend more time online than we do asleep. With so
many ways to stay connected, procrastinate and distract yourself, it's not
easy to let go. This canny little bible will help you log off and wake up to
less stress and more time. Enjoy real experiences, real connections and real
happiness. Reset your boundaries with carefully crafted exercises, new
outlooks and wise words from Tanya Goodin, digital detox specialist and
founder of Time To Log Off.
Pomodoro Technique Illustrated Staffan Noteberg 2009-12-28 Printed in full
color. Do you ever look at the clock and wonder where the day went? You
spent all this time at work and didn't come close to getting everything
done. Tomorrow try something new. Use the Pomodoro Technique to work in
focused sprints throughout the day. In Pomodoro Technique Illustrated,
Staffan N teberg shows you how to organize your work to accomplish more in
less time. There's no need for expensive software or fancy planners. You can
get started with nothing more than a piece of paper, a pencil, and a kitchen
timer. You have so much you need to accomplish today. Your list is a mile
long and you find yourself getting interrupted every other minute. You'd
like to tell everyone to leave you alone, but most of the interruptions are
coming from you! You think of a phone call you need to make or a web site
you need to check and before you know it you're answering email, checking
twitter, and finding a million other things to occupy your time. You need to
focus---really focus. The Pomodoro Technique puts you back in charge of your
day. You'll apply successful techniques from software engineering to
identify what you should be doing today and to help you achieve your goals.
Your mind won't wander when it is fully engaged in short bursts of focused
activity. Learn to work less and accomplish more using nothing more than
paper, pencil, and a simple kitchen timer. Set the timer and start on your
next Pomodoro. When the bell rings take a break. This personal approach to
timeboxing is at the core of the Pomodoro technique and this book is filled
with advice on how get started and how to tailor it to your own needs.
100+ management models Fons Trompenaars 2014-09-15 100+ Management Models
is an essential resource for managers at all levels. It gives an overview of
each of the most important business models in eight categories:
sustainability, innovation, strategy, diversity, customers, human resources,
benchmarking and leadership and analyses their strengths and weaknesses.
Happiness is Homemade Puti Karina Puar 2018-02-05 Happiness Is Homemade is
a charmingly illustrated book, especially made to prevent us from stressing
over this crowded digital world that often plagues us. A blogger,
illustrator, and doodle artist-Puty Puar-shares her simplest yet deepest
thought about life. What is happiness? Where do we find it? She tried to
picture it; that happiness isn't a matter of size; big or small, near or

far, alone or together. The book offers a bunch of inspirations and some
sources of happiness: - Giving a sincere comment and accepting one Unexpectedly finding money forgotten inside your pocket - Getting home on
time, just before the rain started - Deleting messages you thought you'll
never let go Eventually, happiness is indeed inside our heart. And home is
wherever out heart is, and happiness is homemade. You may take pictures of
this book and share to the others if you want to. Do tag @byputy and
@hihomemade on Instagram! [Bentang Belia, Pengembangan Diri, Motivasi,
Remaja, Indonesia]
Silly Goose Marni McGee 2019-07 When Fox tells Goose that her ears are
missing, she's all a-fluster. Then she meets Peacock, who happens to be
selling ears. But Peacock isn't quite who he says he is . . .Will Goose's
friends be able to tell her in time?
Little Critter at Scout Camp Mercer Mayer 1998-04 Little Critter describes
his first experiences at scout camp, making new friends, learning about
plants and animals, listening to ghost stories, and making gifts for his
mother, father, and sister
Applying IFRS for SMEs Bruce Mackenzie 2010-11-11 An invaluable aid to
companies and auditors involved in first-time adoption of the new SMEs
standard Applying the IFRS for SMEs provides expert insights and
explanations of the International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) for
small and medium enterprises (SMEs) issued by the International Accounting
Standards Board (IASB). This important book includes comprehensive coverage
of this recently issued standard aimed at small and medium-sized businesses.
Provides essential coverage for application of IFRS-now a necessity in the
accounting world Includes Foreword by Paul Pacter, Director of Standards for
SMEs, IASB Offers commentary on the theory in the standard, illustrative
disclosures, comprehensive illustrative financial statements and comparisons
to full IFRS Includes relevant real life worked out examples aimed at SMEs,
plus summaries of important points The first book on how to apply the new
SMEs standard, Applying the IFRS for SMEs is a must-have book for your small
or medium-sized business.
The Complete Photo Guide to Beading Robin Atkins 2012-12-01 Explores the
various types of beadwork, including beading on fabric, fringing, bead
weavings, bead embroidery and beaded jewelry via simple instructions and 500
full-color photos. Original.
Pigs at Christmas Arlene Dubanevich 1986 As Christmas approaches and
panicking pigs prepare for their holiday festivities, one little pig wonders
nervously if Santa will really deliver everything as promised.
Lagom: The Swedish Art of Living a Balanced, Happy Life Niki Brantmark
2017-09-21 Uncover the secrets of the Swedish philosophy of life called
Lagom – meaning ‘just enough’. At its core is the idea that we can strike a
healthy balance with the world around us without having to make extreme
changes, and without denying ourselves anything.
Bat Jamboree Kathi Appelt 1998-09-24 The Bat Jamboree was held early this
year, at the old drive-in movie not too far from here. It was standing room
only as the houselights went down. The spotlight came up -- there wasn't a
sound! Then: DD1 bat sang.DD2 bats flapped. DD3 bats cha-cha-edDD4 bats
tapped. Every year a troupe of 55 buoyant bats comes up with 10 fabulous
acts to entertain and instruct an enthusiatic audience. And every year the

bats top themselves when they perform the grandest finale of all . . . With
its exuberant text and enchanting illustrations, Bat Jamboree is both a
counting book and a thrilling theatrical event.
White Lies and Barefaced Truths Cathy Hopkins 2004 A game of truth or dare
prompts Cat to wonder if the truth may sometimes be too hurtful as she
considers breaking up with her boyfriend, Squidge, and deals with issues
with her friends.
Zen and the Sutras Albert Low 2000 The director of the Montreal Zen Center
offers an important book for those who wish to delve deeper into meditation
practice and their quest for self-realization.
Hana's Suitcase Karen Levine 2002-08-07 New edition with foreword by Nobel
Peace Prize winner Desmond Tutu: “How extraordinary that this humble
suitcase has enabled children all over the world to learn through Hana’s
story the terrible history of what happened and that it continues to urge
them to heed the warnings of history.” In the spring of 2000, Fumiko
Ishioka, the curator of a small Holocaust education centre for children in
Tokyo, received a very special shipment for an exhibit she was planning. She
had asked the curators at the Auschwitz museum if she could borrow some
artifacts connected to the experience of children at the camp. Among the
items she received was an empty suitcase. From the moment she saw it, Fumiko
was captivated by the writing on the outside that identified its owner –
Hana Brady, May 16, 1931, Waisenkind (the German word for orphan). Children
visiting the centre were full of questions. Who was Hana Brady? Where did
she come from? What was she like? How did Hana become an orphan? What
happened to her? Fueled by the children’s curiosity and her own need to
know, Fumiko began a year of detective work, scouring the world for clues to
the story of Hana Brady. Writer Karen Levine follows Fumiko in her search
through history, from present-day Japan, Europe and North America back to
1938 Czechoslovakia and the young Hana Brady, a fun-loving child with a
passion for ice skating. Together with Fumiko, we learn of Hana’s loving
parents and older brother, George, and discover how the family’s happy life
in a small town was turned upside down by the invasion of the Nazis. Based
on an award-winning CBC documentary, Hana’s Suitcase takes the reader on an
incredible journey full of mystery and memories, which come to life through
the perspectives of Fumiko, Hana and later Hana’s brother, who now lives in
Canada. Photographs and original wartime documents enhance this
extraordinary story that bridges cultures, generations and time. Ideal for
young readers aged 9 and up. Hana’s Suitcase is part of the award-winning
Holocaust Remembrance Series for Young Readers.
Collins Concise English Dictionary Collins Dictionaries 2012 Pioneers in
dictionary publishing for over 175 years, Collins are now proud to offer the
Concise English Dictionary in print and online. The eighth edition of the
groundbreaking Collins Concise Dictionary is the only dictionary in concise
format with encyclopedic entries for people, places, and regions. Ideal for
families and students, this is essential for anyone who needs a dictionary
that supports research in all areas (academic subjects as well as hobbies,
sport and recreation) and study. Have confidence - comprehensive and
authoritative, with all the words and definitions you need Get it right language notes help you choose the right words for every situation and give
advice on words that are changing in meaning or use. Get there fast - clear

layout with colour. Find out more - thousands of entries for people and
places.
So Much to Tell You John Marsden 2012-07-31 I don't know what I'm doing
here. Well, I do really ... I have been sent here to learn to talk again.
Sent here because my mother can't stand my silent presence at home. Sent
here because of my face...' She watches; she dreams. She sees more than they
realise. She has worries and fears, hopes and desires. She is troubled; she
is angry. Above all, she is lonely. She may be someone you know. She may be
you. In John Marsden's acclaimed debut novel, she tells her story, with
humour and insight, with sensitivity and strength, with painful honesty. You
will never forget her. When it was originally published, SO MUCH TO TELL YOU
won a Children's Book Council Book of the Year Award, a Victorian Premier's
Award and a Christopher Medal (USA), as well as being selected by the
American Library Association as a Best Book for Young Adults.
Art, the Critics and You Curt John Ducasse 2012-06-01
Lagom Linnea Dunne 2017-07-13 Step aside Hygge. Lagom is the new Scandi
lifestyle trend taking the world by storm. This delightfully illustrated
book gives you the lowdown on this transformative approach to life and
examines how the lagom ethos has helped boost Sweden to the No.10 ranking in
2017's World Happiness Report. Lagom (pronounced 'lah-gom') has no
equivalent in the English language but is loosely translated as 'not too
little, not too much, just right'. It is widely believed that the word comes
from the Viking term 'laget om', for when a mug of mead was passed around a
circle and there was just enough for everyone to get a sip. But while the
anecdote may hit the nail on the head, the true etymology of the word points
to an old form of the word 'lag', which means 'law'. Far from restrictive,
lagom is a liberating concept, praising the idea that anything more than
'just enough' is a waste of time. Crucially it also comes with a
selflessness and core belief of responsibility and common good. By living
lagom you can: Live a happier and more balanced life Reduce your
environmental impact Improve your work-life balance Free your home from
clutter Enjoy good food the Swedish way Grow your own and learn to forage
Cherish the relationships with those you love
Yakuza Moon Shoko Tendo 2010-07-15 Yakuza Moon is the shocking, yet
intensely moving memoir of 37-yearold Shoko Tendo, who grew up the daughter
of a yakuza boss. Tendo lived her life in luxury until the age of six, when
her father was sent to prison, and her family fell into terrible debt.
Bullied by classmates who called her "the yakuza girl," and terrorized at
home by a father who became a drunken, violent monster after his release
from prison, Tendo rebelled. A regular visitor to nightclubs at the age of
12, she soon became a drug addict and a member of a girl gang. By the age of
15 she found herself sentenced to eight months in a juvenile detention
center. Adulthood brought big bucks and glamour when Tendo started working
as a bar hostess during Japan’s booming bubble economy of the nineteeneighties. But among her many rich and loyal patrons there were also abusive
clients, one of whom beat her so badly that her face was left permanently
scarred. When her mother died, Tendo plunged into such a deep depression
that she tried to commit suicide twice. Tendo takes us through the bad times
with warmth and candor, and gives a moving and inspiring account of how she
overcame a lifetime of discrimination and hardship. Getting tattooed, from

the base of her neck to the tips of her toes, with a design centered on a
geisha with a dagger in her mouth, was an act that empowered her to start
making changes in her life. She quit her job as a hostess. On her last day
at the bar she looked up at the full moon, a sight she never forgot. The
moon became a symbol of her struggle to become whole, and the title of the
book she wrote as an epitaph for herself and her family.
Recipe for Rebellion Cathy Hopkins 2009 This time it's a Sagittarius! Ever
since Sagittarius Danu was sent off to live with her boring aunt, she's been
getting in to trouble at school. Bored and lonely, Danu thinks that the
whole world is against her. When she discovers she's a Zodiac Girl Danu is
sceptical, but her zodiac guardians keep her busy – learning how to cook,
taking a self-defence class and redecorating her aunt’s flat. Can she learn
to love her new life?
Problem Solving Made Easy KS2 Ages 9-11 Carol Vorderman 2016-03-03 Help
your child be the top of the class with the best-selling home-study series
from Carol Vorderman. Carol Vorderman can help your child succeed in Maths
with this homeschool learning resource for 9-11 year olds. Problem Solving
Made Easy is one of Carol Vorderman's series of DK workbooks, packed with
notes and tips to make home learning about Maths easy and fun! Follow the
exercises and activities with your child at home to strengthen their
learning in school. Each title contains a progress chart so your child can
keep track of all the exercises they have completed and colour in the topic
stars as they go. Helpful parents' notes explain what children need to know
at each stage and what's being covered in the curriculum so you can support
and homeschool your child with confidence. This curriculum-linked book will
help your child to learn maths problem-solving skills, enabling them to
think, explore, test, and verify. It covers a variety of higher Key Stage 2
maths topics, including decimals, fractions, percentages, negative amounts
and charts. Developed in consultation with leading educational experts to
support curriculum learning, Problem Solving Made Easy is a great way to
improve your child's maths skills - "the more you practise, the better
you'll be!" (Carol Vorderman)
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